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I fail to see the justification for another tunnel at a time when travel is under review due to its 
effects on climate change which all humans are now concerned about. 
 
There is no justification for inflicting the noise and inconvenience of this development on 
suburbs who will benefit very little from it. If there is an argument for its construction for the 
greater good of others then clearly compensation is due to those who get only the disbenefits. 


